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Personal, State, or SSRR Motor Vehicles must not be parked where they are foul of 
train movements on any track. 
 
No vehicle may be parked directly behind a track bumper. 
 
If necessary to park foul of any track or bumper, protection must first be provided in 
accordance with the provisions of GCOR 5.13 (Blue Signal Protection of Workmen). 
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